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On November 9, 2018, American Honda notified NHTSA of a safety recall and stop sale for certain model year 2018 and a small number of 2019 Odyssey vehicles due to
concerns related to the rear passenger power sliding doors.

Since launch, American Honda has been allocating kits to dealers weekly.  Although inventory is still limited, effective Friday December 21st, Odyssey Power Sliding Door
Rear Latch Kits are available for dealer ordering. To ensure continued supply for all customers, please order only the amount of parts you immediately need for your
scheduled repairs.
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